From: James R Kahrs jkahrs@gsu.edu
Subject: Re: COPIS, please confirm
Date: August 15, 2014 at 11:54 AM
To: Allison Papke apapke@mail.usf.edu

Dear Colleague,

Your research proposal has been accepted for review with a COPIS member at
our fall conference which will take place from October17-19, at Georgia
State University in Atlanta, GA.

Please return a one page hand out that includes:

1. Identifying information , including name, thesis advisor, institution,
and contact information:

2.The research question(s) focusing the study, including hypotheses if a
statistical study;

3. Methods and sources of data collection;
4. Anticipated findings; and
5. How the findings and conclusions of the study might influence future

practice and research.

Please return this one page document no later than September 15, and be
prepared to provide a 3-5 minute introduction at the session.

Please remember to register for the conference. We look forward to working
with you.
James R. Kahrs

jkahrs@gsu.edu
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